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BAY REGION

1900 Columbus Avenue
Bay City, Michigan

48708

tel (389) 894-3000

mclaren.org

March 25, 2021

UNITED STATES NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
Region lll, Materials Licensing Section

2443 Warrenville Road

Suite 210

Lisle, IL 60532-4352

Re: License No. 21-18585-01, McLaren Medical Center Bay Region
Control Number 624499

Please remove the address for use at 801 Joe Mann Blvd., Midland, Ml 48642 from the
license. This location was approved for 35.100, 35.200 and 35.300, however, no
clinical use of radioactive material occurred at this location. The only sources used were
for quality control. All sealed sources have been removed.

Thank you for you cooperation with this matter. If you have any questions or require
additional information please contact our physicist, Michelle L. Kritzman, at (734) 662-
3197.

Slncerely

Erica Armbruster BHSA, RT (R) (CT)
Director of Imaging Services
McLaren Medical Center Bay Region
Bay City, Michigan



From: Gerhardt, Steve

To: Forster, Sara

Cc: Armbruster, Erica; Mercer, Andrea; Shelli Kritzman (mkritzman@mpcphysics.com)

Subject: [External_Sender] additional information for amendment to License No. 21-18585-01, control No. 624499
Date: Thursday, March 25, 2021 8:22:44 AM

Attachments: Scan 2021 03 25 09 01 07 169.pdf

Ms. Forster, please see attached letter. Thank you for your attention to this matter.
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